April 21, 1977.

Mr. Edward H. Crane, III President Cato Institute 1700 Montgomery Street San Francisco, CA. 94111

Dear Ed:

Enclosed are some assorted materials for your perusal.

Bob Gaylord is President of Ingersoll Milling in Rockford and is the fellow who is now very disenchanted with FEE so you definitely should contact him about the Cate Institute.

Yowivill recall that I left him the red plastic bound prospectus delineating your projected budger and near term projects.

You will also want to contact the PR firm compiling the list of pro free enterprize organizations. I will do so on behalf of the LP and will put the word out on their inquiry in the next VIP mailing.

The Public Interest mailing strikes me as well done and I thought you would appreciate seeing it.

That's all for now.

Best regards.

Cordially,

Robert H. Meier National Director

RHM/hh